July 31, 2005

Mr. Steve Tomlin
Land/Home Consultant
"Ma" Williams Home Sales
35325 Hwy. 74

Hemet, Ca. 92545

Der Steve:

Just wanted to take a moment to thank you for your time and
information regarding my immediate future purchase of a Silvercrest
Home through "Ma" Williams.

You and your employer were my first contacts regarding this major
purchase and I would like both of you to know how very comfortable
I (and my two friends who accompanied me) felt in talking to you.

After seeing my lot in Seven Hills you can readily know why I wish
to have the RIGHT home on this very choice piece of property.

Believe me, after some upcoming trips which will be complete by the
end of November, I fully intend to contact you with a deposit to
begin the purchase of my retirement home through you and "Ma
Williams." -

Thanks again and I'll be in contact in a few months.

Ve ly yours,
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G. Peter Kohl
c/o James Tanner
1461 Seven Hills Drive
Hemet, Ca. 92545



